
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 4th July 2025 

 
 

This week, we have been learning more about doubling in 
Maths using Numicon.  The children are trying so hard! 
 

In PE, the children practised their football skills, they 
learned to kick the ball carefully and gently.  To cool 
down, the children enjoyed a game of ‘Duck, duck, 
goose!’ 

   A couple of weeks ago, Daisy  
   kindly brought some  
   caterpillars in for us.   
   This week, we set them free  
   in the woodland area!  
   Thank you, Daisy! 
  
 

                                 We enjoyed revising ‘oi’ in Phonics 
                                 by playing coins in the pirate     
                                 chest!  
       
                                 We also enjoyed some small world  
                                 pirate play! 
  

Next week, we will continue our mermaids and pirates 
theme! 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 

 

 


